Raytheon

Raytheon Company Integrated Defense Systems Mail Stop 1880 528 Boston Post Road Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776, USA 978-440-1813 978-440-2176 fax

January 15, 2003

Mr. Jeff Ritter Wayland Town Hall 41 Cochituate Road Wayland, MA 01778

Re:

Change of Contact Information
Former Raytheon Facility
430 Boston Post Road
Wayland, Massachusetts (the "Site")

Dear Mr. Jeff Ritter:

Raytheon Company is submitting a Tier I Minor Permit Modification to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) for the above referenced Site. The Tier I Minor Permit Modification was prepared to notify the DEP of a change in the responsible party's address.

The new contact information and address is:

Edwin P. Madera Raytheon Company Mail Stop 1880 Sudbury, MA 01776 Phone: 978-440-1813

Fax: 978-440-2176

Raytheon is committed to improving and protecting the environment and natural resources in your community. Raytheon looks forward to your continued participation in this important project.

Sincerely,

Edwin P. Madera

Sr. Environmental Engineer

cc:

Mr. Ben Gould, CMG, 600 Charlton Street, Southbridge, MA 01550

Massachusetts DEP, Northeast Regional Office -Wilmington, MA 01887

Wayland Board of Health (PIP Repository)
Wayland Public Library (PIP Repository)

PIP Participants